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To: Prospective Bidders  

 

 
Addendum No.: 1, E2X03-R0, Financial Project # 410216-2-72-49 

Asset Maintenance Duval, Nassau, and St. Johns County Interstate 

Roadways  

 

 

 

The Budget Estimate for the contract has been updated to $85,002,000.00. 

 

 
 

Please go to the Online Ordering Web Site at: 

https://fdotwp1.dot.state.fl.us/contractproposalprocessingonlineordering/ to download E2X03-R0 

Addendum 1 for this proposal. 

 

You must sign, date, and email a copy of this addendum back to me to indicate receipt. All PROPOSAL 

HOLDERS, must acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the first page of the Proposal Of Form (#375-

020-56) in the space provided and submit the signed addenda along with the Technical Proposal submittal.   

 
______________________________________________ 

Company Name  

 

_____________________________________________ 

Date 

  

______________________________________________ 

Signature 

 

Thank you, 

Jim Brown 

District Contracts Administrator 

Phone: 386-758-3798 

https://fdotwp1.dot.state.fl.us/contractproposalprocessingonlineordering/

